
 

Home Learning - Week 28 

This week we have continued to learn about The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and have loved creating with clay 

during our Arts Week. 

 We took part in an exciting clay workshop led by Tarka Pottery and created some wonderful 

commemorative Jubilee plates.  The plates have gone off to be fired, we can’t wait to see what 

they look like! 

 Learnt about the Jubilee Medals and had a go creating our own out of clay.  We learnt to roll 

and cut out a medal shape using a rolling pin and cutter and explored making marks in the clay 

and pressing objects in and seeing what marks they made. 

 We were very excited to find out that our chrysalis had turned into butterflies over the 

holidays.  We looked carefully at them, talked about how they have changed and then released 

them into our garden. 

 In Maths we have been learning about which numbers are odd and even. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Next week we will begin our new topic, Under the Sea.  If you have any under the sea books that you 

would like to bring into class for us to read please bring them in over the next two weeks. 

Watch this BBC bitesize programme about Odd and Even numbers.  Play the game and do the quiz, you 

could use small toys, counters, wooden blocks as objects to help you work out the answers. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

  


